
 
J O I N T 

P U B L I C   N O T I C E 

 

CHARLESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

69A Hagood Avenue 

Charleston, South Carolina 29403-5107 

and the 

S.C. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL 

OFFICE OF OCEAN AND COASTAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 

1362 McMillan Avenue, Suite 400 

Charleston, South Carolina 29405 

 

REGULATORY DIVISION 

Refer to:  P/N # SAC 2008-1403-SIR  (REVISED)     2 July 2010 

 

 The above referenced public notice was originally advertised on 29 June 2010.  The 

public notice incorrectly stated that: written statements regarding the proposed work will be 

received by both of the above mentioned offices until 

 
12 O'CLOCK NOON, WEDNESDAY, JULY 14, 2010 

 

from those interested in the activity and whose interests may be affected by the proposed work. 

 

 The Notice should have clarified that S.C. Department of Health and Environmental 

Control will receive written comments until  

 
12 O’CLOCK NOON, WEDNESDAY JULY 29, 2010 

 

If there are any questions concerning this public notice, please contact Richard Darden 

at 843-329-8044 or toll free at 1-866-329-8187. 


